
DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR

Wednesday 5th June - Family meet and play 11am at 
                                            Coastal Park amphitheatre.
Monday 10th June - Term 6 starts.
                            Year 2 to Tennis Festival.
Tuesday 11th June - PTFA meeting at 8.30am in the 
                                                        Community Room.
Wednesday 12th June - Ducklings to Beach School.
Thursday 13th June - Y2 trip to Port Lympne (details on Arbor). 
Friday 14th June - Years 4 & 6 go swimming.
Monday 10th June - Friday 14th June - Multiplication Tables
Check for Year 4 & Year 1 Phonics screening test.

Our amazing Years 2 & 6 classes have
the highest attendance this week 
with 100%     Well done!
_______________________________________________________ 

WELL DONE!
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PTFA NEWS

Good afternoon,
We have enjoyed a very quiet end to the week with Year
6 at Bewl Water for their residential, and various
classes out at the Three Hills for sporting activities.
Many children have played golf in the school playground
as well. We are so fortunate to have these wonderful
sporting opportunities; to instill confidence, teach our
children how to work as a team as well as developing a
healthy lifestyle,   
The Ducklings have spent the past two days searching
for a baby dinosaur that hatched in their classroom.
Along with the excitement it created, it has also inspired
their writing and creativity skills!  Thankfully, it was a
plant-eating dinosaur so none of us were in danger!
I hope you all have a lovely half term break and we look
forward to seeing you on Monday 10th June.
Mrs Jacobs

Year 5 Writer of the
Week and create

 art in RE.

Learning holistically through God's unconditional love.

Date for your diaries during
half term: 

Family meet-and-play on
Wednesday 5th June. 

Meet up from 11 am at the
Coastal Park amphitheatre.

Bring a picnic! Hopefully, we'll
move down to the Mermaid

Beach after lunch. All welcome!

A HUGE thank you to you all for
your very generous donations at

the School Council cake sale. 
We raised £120!

Year 1 read
at Glendale

& go to
Beach

School.



Are you interested in playing Chess?
Take a look at

Folkestone Junior Chess Club 
https://folkestonejnrchess.wixsite.com/juniors

folkestonejuniorchessclub@gmail.com

The club has grown to 40+ members aged
5-16, we have a giant outdoor chess board
for enjoying the nice weather, and it is a

great brain game.

 Year 6 will be running the shop on Wednesdays at 3.15-3.30pm
outside the Woodward Hall doors, for a small donation except blazers

that are priced at £5.  
Feel free to have a browse and pick up a bargain!

DISCUSS THIS DURING
CAR RIDES, MEAL TIME

OR A WALK IN THE PARK

Uniform Shop

SWIMMING ON FRIDAYS
 KS1 children can wear PE kits on Fridays.

Please ensure PE Kits come into school on Monday. 
KS2 children need to all wear full school uniform.

Next term, Year 4 & 6 will be going swimming every week.

FAMILY TALK
;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;

We would like to express our thanks
to Mr O’Brien, Charlotte’s Dad, who

has very kindly donated three different
sizes of hi-vis vests to the school.  He
has given us ninety of each size which
is so generous.  We regularly go out in
Folkestone and further afield, and are

looking forward to wearing these vests
when we do so.

What are you most
looking forward to

doing this half-term?

The inter-house singing competition will be on 2nd July.  
The children are invited to perform a
song of their choice. They may sing
as a soloist or in a group and will
need to supply their own backing

track and clothes for the
performance. 

They will be auditioning in their
houses - more details to follow. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fradiopaedia.org%2Fcases%2Fspeech-bubble-sign&psig=AOvVaw2wPdMcyA-cGtHDuY8-l1Al&ust=1697126836640000&source=images&cd=vfe&opi=89978449&ved=0CA4QjRxqFwoTCODssqSw7oEDFQAAAAAdAAAAABAH
https://www.st-eanswythes.kent.sch.uk/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fradiopaedia.org%2Fcases%2Fspeech-bubble-sign&psig=AOvVaw2wPdMcyA-cGtHDuY8-l1Al&ust=1697126836640000&source=images&cd=vfe&opi=89978449&ved=0CA4QjRxqFwoTCODssqSw7oEDFQAAAAAdAAAAABAH


Stuck for
something to do in
half term?  Try
some of these
activities.

Miles from Year 4 is going to be performing as part of a
children's ensemble in the Tower Theatre's production of
Beauty and the Beast at the end of June and the beginning
of July.  

There are 2 groups of children and Miles' group will be
performing on the following days/dates/times:
Saturday 29th June @ 2.30pm
Saturday 29th June @ 7.30pm
Friday 5th July @ 7.30pm
Sunday 7th July @ 2.30pm

 Pure Dance, for KS2 children
 TUESDAYS, from 3.45 - 5 pm. 

Youth club ( The Mill ) is a brilliant way for year 6+
children to connect into a safe environment that helps

them transition into secondary school.


